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| The Color of the Month for November is PINK On each Monday, the
1| 3's & 4's will be looking around their dlassroom for pink things and
talking about who is wearing the Color of the Month. j

observance of
President’s Day!
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Registration for the 2020 — 2 0 2sihool year will begin
on Wednesday, February 5th. Registration will be open
to the public beginning Monday, February 10th. Please
note that the registration fee and supply fee are due at
the time of registration. See Mrs. Ward for registration
forms. Registration forms may also be found on the
website at www.graceumcpreschool.com.
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the Vyleotnua s pantyiforl the 3 & 4
year old classes will have their
" party on Friday, February 14th.
Traditionally, the children ex-
change cards. We suggest that
you or your child sign the back of
the card. They may write their
classmates names on the

lopesf they wish to do so.
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FUNDRAISING PROJECTS

Just a reminder about the following ongoing fundraisers!

Harris Teeter fiTogether in Educationo - just tell the
cashier to link your VIC card to Code #4811 and
scan your VIC card at the checkout.

AMAZON SHOPPERS - Please be sure to designate
fiWeekday Educational Programo (Grace UMC
Preschool) as your charitable organization and
make your purchases through smile.amazon.com.
FUNDRAISER! OFFICE DEPOT/OFFICE MAX has a program called

“GIVE BACK TO SCHOOLS"” where they will give back 5%
in credits to our school. Grace Preschool ID# 70212797.
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WE ARE SO EXCITEID
TO ANNOUNCE OUR
FIRST AININUAL

"R OAD RALLY"

The 3 and 4 year old classes will be participating in a “Road Rally” next month.
The 4 yr old will being at 9:30 am & the
3 yr old will being at 10:00 am.
Friday, March 13th in the Large Fellowship Hall. Parents and family members are
welcome to attend.
More information will be coming soon!

Children are eligible for admission to the Weekday Educational Program without regard to gender, race, religion, color, and national or ethnic origin.




